Michael Dudack

I oppose the plan to dump oilfield wastewater in to Boysen. Putting waste into our water does not
make sense! This seems profit motivated as there are safer ways to dispose of this waste. Do not
allow possible destruction of an amazing fishery. DEQ is directed to keep our water and
environment safe for future generations. Please follow this directive.



